
 
 

 

    How can I find out what my child  

  will be and has been learning?  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year group pages can be viewed by directly accessing the school website.  
kj 

From a laptop/computer, it would look like this: And from a phone it would look like this:  

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
Either of the above steps will take you to the specific year group 
page for your child. Once you are on these pages, if you scroll to 
the bottom, you will see these options:  
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Curriculum 
By clicking on the curriculum 
tab, you will have access to 

information about what your 
children will learn each half 
term. The teachers update 
this page on a half termly 

basis and the phase leaders 
email to notify you the page 
has been updated as well. 

Blog 
By clicking on the blog tab, 
you will have access to the 

end of week update provided 
by the class teachers. This will 

give a brief overview of the 
key learning that has taken 
place in the classroom over 
the course of the week. We 
aim to have this page of the 

website updated by the end of 
every Friday.  

 
 

Homework 
By clicking on the homework 
tab, you will have access to 
the half termly homework 
tasks. The teachers update 
this page on a half termly 

basis and notify you of this 
being done within The Week 

Ahead document.  

Photo Gallery 
By clicking on this photo 
gallery tab, you will have 

access to some photos that 
have been taken of your 

children in school. The teams 
aim to update this on a termly 

basis and notify you of this 
being done within The Week 

Ahead document.  

These three pages can be used in conjunction to know:  
1. What your child will be learning about (in advance of it happening); 

2. What your child has been learning about that week in school; 
3. What learning your child would benefit from completing outside of school. 

As a school, we really value face to face 
communication and therefore if you would 
like to know more about the learning your 
child will be or has been doing, then please 

do speak with your child’s class teacher. They 
would be more than happy for you to come 
and look at their books and to have a chat – 

do not feel you need to wait for parents 
consultations! 

 

 


